
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 4 October 2007 

2. COMMUNITY BOARD ADVISER’S UPDATE 
 
 The Board received an update on forthcoming Board related activities over the coming weeks. 
 
 On the matter of the Council’s Bylaw Review Subcommittee, feedback was being sought from Boards 

on the bylaws dealing with public places and signs. 
 
 For the assistance of its representative on the Council’s Subcommittee (Tina Lomax), the Board 

indicated a preference for the relevant provisions of the Banks Peninsula bylaw noting similarities with 
the extensive coastal zone, recreational areas and tourist destinations located in the 
Burwood/Pegasus Ward. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


